
I wish to thank everyone who takes the time to look at my Web page.  For a
time I have wanted to find some way of helping people who move to the 
Village avoid the some of the pain of dealing with the unknown.

I know when we arrived here and began looking for a builder we were
pretty much overwhelmed and found little help from the POA.  As a homeowner
or potential homeowner, it is truly "the buyer beware."  

When we were in the midst of building I was frustrated and felt helpless. 
I hoped to find a way to help people.  Thus when a project was part of my 
class, this seemed like a good way to get the word out.

I hope you find value in a potential site similar to this.

Again, thanks.

Kay Wright
415 Shawnee Place

Tellico Times


